
Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

On Friday we will be holding a “Bring a can to school day” to help the L6 Community Association. 

This association is trying to gather a stock of tins and other dried food items such as pasta, for a food bank to help 

with people struggling during the introduction of Universal Credit in the area in November and December. 

I would appreciate it if you could send your child into school with either a tin or another food item that can be  

taken to the community centre at the end of the school day. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs C Sergeant. 
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